
SYNOPSIS 
 Citizen Appointment to the Town of 

Amherst Accessibility Advisory 
Committee 

 

 
In accordance with the Town of Amherst Accessibility Advisory Committee Terms of 
Reference Policy, there is an ability to appoint six Town of Amherst residents to the 
committee.  

When a call for expressions of interest went out, staff received three applications from 
current members who expressed interest in reoffering.  Council re-appointed these 
three members to two-year terms at their regular meeting on March 27, 2023.   
 
Following the deadline for applications, staff received another expression of interest 
from Mr. Jim Prendergast, who if appointed, will give this Committee a diverse and 
inclusive compliment of voting members while adhering to the Terms of Reference. 
 
MOTION:  
That Council appoint Jim Prendergast to the Accessibility Advisory 
Committee effective April 24, 2023 to March 31, 2025.  
 

 

 


